
S.A.S. Student Council Notes  
Evening 9/11/17 

 
Increase student enrollment 

• Many students come to us with speaking and listening needs.  We need separate classes 
for this. 

• People don’t know that they can take the HSE in Spanish. 
• More ESL class announcements 
• Child care needed 

Marketing 
• SAS brochure passed out to attendees for distribution to places/friends.  We need a 

Spanish translation. 
100th Anniversary of S.A.S. Celebration 

• Class party 
• Fundraising to support the school and to obtain funds for the celebration 
• Dancing 
• Food 
• Raffles 
• Face painting 
• Music 
• Game booth 
• Awards 
• Folklore dance 
• Facebook page 
• All free 
• Karaoke 
• Children’s games/competition 
• Big signs in Spanish outside 
• Radio advertisements 
• Make a video of the event 
• Interview people who studied here and who are successful (testimonials) 
• Bounce house 
• Arts  

Concerns 
• Vicky’s classroom is too small.  Move to another room. 
• Air conditioning doesn’t exist or doesn’t work in some rooms (purchase fans or get fans 

from District warehouse) 
• Need more bilingual teachers. 

 
Next evening meeting in November to be announced.   


